
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

WATER SERVICE DISRUPTION IN BALFOUR TOWN, BALFOUR NORTH, ENTIRE 

SIYATHEMBA AREAS 

 

 

The community is hereby notified of the disruption of water provision that is suffered by the above-

mentioned areas due to a burst water feeder pipe from the Fortuna Water Treatment Plant. 

 

As an interim remedial measure, the affected areas will be provided with carted water, while we 

anticipate that the service will be restored by the end of business day. 

 

The community’s patience and cooperation is requested as we speedily work towards returning 

to normal status. 

  

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

28 October 2024 
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